
From: Carr, Justin
To: Mackinen, Traci
Cc: Boyles, Jeff
Subject: CSB Public Comments
Date: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 2:14:50 PM

Good Afternoon Traci,

I have reviewed Mr. Mosher’s comments regarding his confusion with our statement about
Fire Prevention inspections during the October Civil Service Board meeting.  Let the record
reflect that upon further review we could have stated that more clearly.  Mr. Mosher’s
guess that 101 property violations had been found out of 276 wildland inspections, for
which, on October 1 notices were sent regarding 63 of those violations would be correct. 
Please pass this clarification along to the members of the Civil Service Board for review and
approval.

Thank you,

JUSTIN CARR
Assistant Chief of Operations
Newport Beach Fire Department
jcarr@nbfd.net
(949)644-3040 w  (949)235-3694 c
“Safety, Service & Professionalism”

CSB Meeting of April 5, 2021
Public Comments - Minutes of 10/05/2020
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